Georgia Barrett Support for Bill H7299

Dear Chairwoman Donovan,

My name is Georgia Barrett, and I reside in Coventry, RI. I am reaching out to request your endorsement for the enactment of bill H7299, aimed at enhancing patient access to medical services provided by certified Naturopathic Physicians. This legislation holds profound significance for me.

Throughout my journey, I've encountered numerous challenges with conventional medical practitioners, finding that my health concerns were often only superficially addressed. Conversely, my experience with naturopathic care has been transformative. My naturopathic team has delved into the underlying causes of my health issues, offering solutions that extend beyond mere symptom management. This comprehensive approach has provided me with the most effective care I've ever received.

However, without insurance coverage, many individuals are deprived of the exceptional support and treatment offered by Naturopathic Doctors. It's imperative that we bridge this gap to ensure that more people can benefit from such patient-centered healthcare.

I earnestly urge you to support the passage of bill H7299, as it would significantly improve the healthcare landscape by making naturopathic services more accessible and affordable for patients in need.

Thank you for considering my plea.

Sincerely,

Georgia Barrett 55 Tiffany Road

Coventry, RI 02816

Yerya Kanett